
1

Brian Deer

From: Long, Colleen <Colleen.Long@sunday-times.co.uk>

Sent: 23 February 2004 14:55

To: 'mailbrian@briandeer.com'

Subject: Message

Could you call Tim Cox-Brown on 0161 235 6422, he is from the general Medical 
Council and would just like a bit more information. 
Sorry to email you but your phone has been engaged for so long. 
 
Thanks 
 
Colleen Long 
Newsdesk Secretary 
Sunday Times 
1 Pennington Street 
London 
E98 1ST 
Tel. 020 7782 5672/5670 
Fax.020 7782 5542/5731 
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